
 

  
TU-0489 © 2008 Digital Monitoring Products, Inc. 

 

1114, 1116, 1117 and 1118 Software Update  
September 2008 

 

Version 100 Software Update 
Effective September 2008, all 1114 Wireless Zone Expanders and the 1116, 1117 and 1118 
Wireless Modules are being manufactured with Version 100 (9/8/08) software.  This new 
version will begin shipping once existing versions are depleted from stock.  This version is an 
update from the Version 100 (5/1/08) software previously shipped and contains updated 
operation. 

 

Updated Operation 

Battery Life Improved 
The new Version 100 (9/808) software further improves the battery life of the 1114, 1116, 
1117 and 1118 wireless modules.  Most 1114, 1116, 1117 and 1118 modules manufactured 
since May of 2008 operate with the normal battery life expectancy.  However, in a few cases, 
the processor operation could shorten battery life.  This typically occurred when the module 
was unable to communicate with the 1100 Series Wireless Receiver.  An indication of trouble 
would be a low battery or an unexpected missing message at the keypad. 

 
Receiving New Software 

To update the software in an existing 1114, 1116, 1117 or 1118, return the module 
to DMP and simply indicate "Update to Current Version" on the RMA tag.  The 
update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge, regardless of when the 
module was purchased.  If a module is returned for other repair needs, this 
update will be done automatically as a standard part of the repair.  If you need 
RMA tags, contact DMP Customer Service at 1-800-641-4282. 

 
  


